
Open  house  set  for  Kings
Beach project

Placer  County  Department  of
Public Works is hosting an open
house on Feb. 19 at 5:30pm at
the North Tahoe Event Center in
Kings Beach to provide an update
on  the  Kings  Beach  Commercial
Core  Improvement  project.  The
presentation begins at 6pm.

The project’s final design, right-of-way acquisition process,
parking  replacement  plan,  traffic  management  plan,  project
funding and construction schedule will be presented followed
by a question and answer session.

Translation services will be provided.

For more info, go online.
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